

Governor

JAMES V. McDONALD, M.D., M.P.H.Acting Commissioner

MEGAN E. BALDWINActing Executive Deputy Commissioner

CB #2 June 29,2023

NYS HPNAP CONTRACTOR BULLETIN

Title: Food Allergy Notice

According to <u>public health law</u> section 1356, as of May 20, 2023, food service establishments that prepare and serve food must display an allergy notice in an area that is easily visible and readily accessible to employees involved in food preparation and service.

The required notice can be found by clicking <u>HERE</u> and must be displayed.

The notice includes procedures for staff to follow when someone shares that they have an allergy, how to prevent cross contamination during food preparation and service, and instruction to call 911 if someone has an allergic reaction.

Compliance with this new law may be monitored by local health department inspection at any sites that are serving meals.

If you have questions, please contact your local health department.

Thank you,

NYS HPNAP

This is an important notice. Please have it translated.

Este aviso es importante. Haga que lo traduzcan.
Это важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите перевести вам данную информацию Đây là thông báo quan trọng. Xin vui lòng nhờ người chuyển ngữ tài liệu này cho quý vị · . Ovo je važna obavijest. Molimo da tražite da vam se prevede.

यह एक महत्वपूर्ण सूचना है। कृपया इसे अनुवाद करके रखें। анную информацию 這是一項重要通告。請予以翻譯。 هذه ملاحظة هامة يرجى ترجمتها آامت ماتلام חשاבم. נא לתרגם אותה.